
 
Day and Night 

This week the children have been discussing what 

we do during the day and at night.  We sorted the 

different activities that we would do at night and 

during the day. We then talked about what happens 

to the sky when it is daytime and at night-time.   

 
To reinforce our understanding of light and dark 

the children had great fun playing with our torches 

outside in the dark den that we made. 

 

 
Mathematics. 

This week on ‘Odd Sock’ day we decided to look 

at the different patterns that we can find on 

socks.  We matched our socks and learnt to 

recognise and name the patterns – stripy and 

spotty. 

 
 

For your homework this week we would like you 

to talk about the different patterns that you 

can find on your socks at home.  Also, can you 

turn one of your socks into a sock puppet for 

your child to bring in and show at Pre-school. 

 

 

Spotty 
This week we have been going Spotty in 

Pre-School as we learnt all about 

patterns. 

For Children in Need we made spotty 

headbands and spotty biscuits that we 

enjoyed both making and eating 

 
 

The children loved making icing for our 

biscuits and talked about how the 

consistency of the icing sugar changed 

when we added water to it.  It went 

from a powder to a runny liquid. 

 

 

 

                                         

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the phoneme. 

 
t for teeth, toast, tiger and teddy. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a tiger and a turtle 

at the zoo! 

We have been orally blending the words t o 

p – top, t a p – tap, t i n – tin 

A big thank you to all the parents that 

came in and joined us for our phonic 

sessions this week during Family Learning. 

 

 
17th November 2023 

 

Dates for Future Events: 

• 15th December -Our Nativity Show at  

                    9.15am and 2.15pm 

• 20th December –Our Christmas Party at 12.15pm 

 

Thank you for all your support and 

donations.  We all had a super fun day! 


